
Issue # 4 4th March
Learning to Live, Living to Learn

Friday Special
For Your Diary

March
● 17th Immunisations for years 7&8 HPV and Boostrix
● 18th Afternoon Tea for parents
● 31st Family trap line meeting 4pm

Ngā mihi o te tau hou.
Things can happen fast so I will throw an extra  Tattler out now and then to make
sure everyone is in the loop about how things are changing or may change.

Buses
At the recent bus meeting for Rodney schools,  we talked about the following issues:
Firstly, students will be dropped off at their stop in Wellsford and not taken to the
depot if parents are not there to pick them up.  Please make sure you are at the bus
stop at least ten minutes before the bus is due.
Secondly, and this is really important, Over the next few weeks at any time the bus
runs could change or be cancelled. This will happen if we need to merge runs to
cope with drivers with covid or having to isolate.
This is where having Skool Loop on your phone and also having it updated is vital!
If you can not have this app on your phone, please phone the office to register this
and find a fellow parent to relay information to you when a notification comes
through Skool Loop.
Our bus website is https://rodney.easybus.nz/tauhoa-school/
The emergency routes are found here:
https://rodney.easybus.nz/emergency-route-operations/
It might be a good idea to check this page regularly
With this in mind it is also important to see your children onto the bus in the
morning.

https://rodney.easybus.nz/tauhoa-school/
https://rodney.easybus.nz/emergency-route-operations/


Critical Workers
Critical workers are workers that are needed to maintain services that support the
public Like Nurses or education workers to keep a school open.  They are people
who would be isolated with a household contact who has a positive case of covid.
These workers are tested daily and are separated as much as possible from others
except for their work.  This is part of Phase 3 of the red light. It allows organisations
to still run. We have a critical worker, and they are following these procedures.

Family Traplines
Want to Trap pests?  A meeting on 31st March at school. More details to follow.

Dental Clinic
I have spoken to the dental service, they cannot operate safely in a covid situation.
We are on top of the list when they can come to us.
If your child is needing dental care, please contact the Mobile Clinic at Warkworth
school.
09 422 2714
021 419613

Website https://www.warkworth.school.nz/dental-care

Afternoon Tea for Parents
You are all warmly invited to join me and the rest of the FOTS team for an afternoon
tea at the school on 18th March at 1.30 pm. Please RSVP to the office for catering
purposes. Hope to see you all there!

I want to thank you all for coping with the disruptions we get with covid cases
springing up. We do try to make decisions quickly, and as early as we can, to get
them out to you but sometimes it is on the spot!
Your support in accommodating changes, some very impromptu, makes managing
the school in these ‘Covid Times’ so much easier.

Tae noa ki muri. (Until later)

Vivienne Goldsmith
Principal

https://www.warkworth.school.nz/dental-care


Staff and Board Contact Details 2022
Principal and Teacher Atiu Room:
Vivienne Goldsmith; principal@tauhoa.school.nz
Deputy Principal and Teacher Cleasby Room:
Ms. Annette Bryant; annetteb@tauhoa.school.nz
Teacher Atiu Room, Reading Recovery Teacher:
Ms. Jo Hendren; Jo@tauhoa.school.nz
Teacher Hoteo Room
Mr Paul Heslin Paul@tauhoa.school.nz
Property Manager:
Jason Morse; office@tauhoa.school.nz
Office Manager
Ms Jody Otway; office@tauhoa.school.nz
Presiding Member of  School Board:
Mrs Bridget Boler; boler@outlook.co.nz
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